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If you refuse to accept this submission | will complain to the
Director-General personally.However you would be unwise not to attend
to the following matter. The consultant for Artefact Heritage prepared
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them as well. However if you do not obtain answers for us you will be
complicit in a fraud. Please give your name and designation in your
reply to me.

The community is angered at this activity as it is,and have little
faith in your assessment process.Please prove me wrong.

Let me also advise you that the noise material is equally bad and
would be incomprehensible to a lay person.

In my 37 years in practice in EIA which | taught at the University of
Sydney, | have never seen a worse document You will not receive any
submission on it as we have other agenda for dealing with this
worthless uneconomic proposal.

Yours faithfully

Dr John L Goldbeg

Former Honorary Associate

The University of Sydney

This message was sent using IMP, the Internet Messaging Program.
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